
 

 

23rd April 2018 
  

Dear Parents/Carers,   

Bee in the City 
 

We are very excited to announce that our school is taking part in ‘Bee in the City’! This 

sculpture trail will celebrate all that is wonderful about Manchester and its people. 

 

We have our very own bee sculpture that we need to decorate, so we would like to see your 

ideas on how the Oswald Road bee should be painted. What do you love most about Chorlton 

and Manchester? Will your bee represent all of your friends? Perhaps it could be based on our 

lovely parks and nature areas, or our fantastic cafes and restaurants? Or you could focus on our 

wonderful multicultural community? Maybe you have an even better idea! 

 

To make our bee even more special we are asking you to choose a partner to work with on 

your design. This partner could be an older relative, such as a grandparent, aunty or uncle. It 

might be your neighbour, your friend’s mum, or your friend from another school. It should be 

someone you wouldn’t usually work with, so not a friend from this school. We want ideas from 

all parts of our community represented in our design! 

 

To enter, simply complete design template that you’ve been given in class and bring it back to 

us no later than Friday 11th May. 

 

I can’t wait to see what you all come up with and who you choose to pair up with! 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Nicky Appleby 

Art Lead 


